
 

 

 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             (Public Service – Non Profit) 
            Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                       RECOVERED 

On August 27th Chris Marrie of Transport Canada Marine contacted Stolen Boats Canada to 
advise that a Joint Force Operation checking anglers and boating safety checks on Shuswap 
Lake between Transport Canada, Department of Fisheries, Conservation and Protection and 
the RCMP, had resulted in the recovery of two vessels. The vessels were found aground on two 
different sand bars near Sicamous Narrows.  It was determined that the ignitions had been 
compromised on both vessels.  The boats were towed back to Sicamous for an RCMP 
investigation. Both vessels were stolen from local marinas. Any information that can assist in 
these investigations can be forwarded to Cst. Ryan Alexander of the RCMP Sicamous 
Detachment (250) 836-2878 
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